
 

 

 

 

October 17, 2021 

 

Board Memo 083-2021: Extension of Covid-19 MOUs to December 31, 2021 

 

Executive Board, 

 

The Postal Service has extended the attached memorandum regarding liberal changes of schedule 

and the use of sick leave for dependent care until December 31, 2021. This policy was previously 

extended until September 30, 2021. In addition, USPS has also extended various COVID-19 

MOUs with the American Postal Workers Union, the National Rural Letter Carriers’ 

Association, the National Association for Letter Carriers, and the National Postal Mail Handlers 

Union. These MOUs are combined into one file per union and attached. 

 

All COVID-19 MOUs are categorized and posted on our COVID-19 page of the NAPS website 

for reference. 

 

Please share this information and attachments with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 
 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 

Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

https://naps.org/COVID-19


475 L’ENFANT PLAZA SW 

WASHINGTON DC  20260-4100 

WWW.USPS.COM 

 
 

KATHERINE S. ATTRIDGE 

VICE PRESIDENT, LABOR RELATIONS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2021 
 
 
 
 
AREA VICE PRESIDENTS 
 
SUBJECT:  Liberal Changes of Schedules and Leave 
 
 
The attached memorandum and its provisions are extended through December 31, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
(for) Katherine S. Attridge 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Headquarters Officers 
 Directors, Field Human Resources (Area) 
 Directors, Field Labor Relations (Area) 
 Directors and Managers, Labor Relations (Headquarters) 
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